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May 31, 2011

The Honorable Kirsten E. Gillibrand

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Giilibrand:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated.May 24, 2011, requesting a review of all past

agreements and exemptions granted to the licensee of the Indian Point Nuclear Generating

Station Units 2 and 3 and other U.S. reactor licensees.

Please be assured that we are working on a response and a reply will be forwarded to you as

soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Rebecca L. Schmidt, Director

Office of Congressional Affairs


